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NATIVITY  CHRISTMAS 
GIVING TREE  

 
Giving Tree Volunteers: 
 
Volunteer letters (see sample below) were mailed or e-mail to past volunteers on Monday,  
October 17. If you did not receive one either by mail or e-mail and have helped in the past or wish to 

help with this ministry please either pick up a copy in the church office or contact Deb Langenhuizen at Nativity at 499-5156 
this week so you can be added to the list.  
 

Thank you 
Julie Jenquin, Giving Tree Coordinator 
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STEWARDSHIP MINISTRY 
 
Live your life in Christ! The Stewardship Ministry is looking for 
two people to join our fun, faith-filled group. Meetings are held 
once a month (off in summer and around the holidays).   
Participation in a few events throughout the year are also  
encouraged, including Diocese Stewardship Weekend, the  
volunteer appreciation meal, and helping serve food once a year 
at the New Community Shelter in Green Bay. 
 

If you are looking to be more involved at Nativity and meet more 
parishioners, this ministry is your opportunity. Please prayerfully 
consider sharing your time, talent, and treasure with the  
Stewardship Ministry. 
 

Still have questions? Feel free to sit in at our next meeting:  
Tuesday, November 10 at 6:00 p.m. in the Lison Room (across 
the hallway from the office). You’ll soon discover how amazing 
this group is! 
 

For more information, please contact Volunteer Coordinator, Deb 
Langenhuizen @ natdl@nativityparish.com or 499-5156, x211. 

 

Thank you for your consideration! 
 

Live Discipleship 
Be Grateful - Pray - Serve - Share 

 
WORLD MISSION SUNDAY APPEAL - OCTOBER 23, 2016 

 
MERCY CHANGES THE WORLD 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today is World Mission Sunday. It is a day we recommit ourselves to our common vocation 
through Baptism, to be missionaries. Your prayers and generous gifts to this annual consolidated 
diocesan collection for the Society for the Propagation of the Faith, Latin America and Eastern 
Europe will help missionaries offer the poor of these areas practical help. The missionaries also 
share the mercy of God and connect us with people in need around the world. 
 

PLEASE KEEP THE MISSIONS IN YOUR PRAYERS AND PLEASE BE GENEROUS. 
Thank you! 

DO YOU LIKE TO STAY BUSY? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are looking for 3 to 4 volunteers to help reorganize the 
Ecumenical Partnership for Housing storage closet. There 
is approximately 2 to 3 hours worth of work. 
 
Please call Debi Bundra at 366-2317 for more information. 
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Let us know who has served our country! 
 

Nativity Parish would like to honor our U.S. military veterans who have served (not 
currently serving) in any of the branches including Army, Navy, Air Force, Marine 
Corps, Coast Guard, National Guard or Reserves. 
 
We will be publishing the names of veterans and also honoring them at Masses on 
November 12-13, 2016. Please send the names to the Parish Office at 
natscene@nativityparish.com, call 499-5156 or email kpalluconi@aol.com.  
 
You can also sign their names on the sign-up sheet in the Narthex next to the podium 
and U.S. Flag. Names are due by November 2, 2016. 
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MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

Looking for a weekend away, for just the two of you? 
 

A Marriage Encounter Weekend offers you this experience. It’s 
a time to renew your relationship, away from the everyday  
distraction of life. It’s an opportunity to strengthen your  
communication and promote greater intimacy in your life  
together. You don’t need a Marriage Encounter Weekend, but you 
DESERVE one. “Discover Each Other Again”, more deeply,  
honestly and warmly. 
 

The 2016-17 weekend retreat options are: 
November 4-6 at the Norbertine Center for Spirituality  
in De Pere; March 24-26 at the Norbertine  
Center for Spirituality in De Pere, April 29-30 at 
the Norbertine Center for Spirituality in De Pere.   
 

 
For more information, contact: 
Sue & Dennis Amtmann at (920) 544-5166 

RegistrationCouple@GBME.org or visit www.gbme.org. 

OCTOBER IS RESPECT LIFE MONTH 
 

 

Catholics are called to renew their personal commitment 
to defend all human life, especially the most vulnerable  
members of the human family.  
 

During this Respect Life Month, as we celebrate God’s 
great gift of life, let us pray and reflect on how each of us 
might renew our commitment to this gift.  
 
Stop in the Narthex in October to reflect and enjoy the  
pictures and items on display supporting and giving thanks 
to God for the gift of human life.  

ST. NORBERT COLLEGE PRESENTS... 
 

The Dudley Birder Chorale 
43rd Annual All Saints Day Concert, October 28, 2016 

St. Norbert College Walter Theatre at 7:30 PM 
 

The Annual All Saints Day Concert will be presented with full 
orchestra and feature the magnificent Rutter Requiem and  

Vivaldi’s Gloria. Soloists will be Courtney Sherman, Soprano 
and Linda Feldmann, Mezzo Soprano. 

 
$23 Rows A-U 
$18 Rows V-Z 

 
Tickets are now available at the  

SNC Ticket Office at (920) 403-3950, 
can be purchased online at tickets.snc.edu  

and will also be available at the door. 
 

ALZHEIMER’S & DEMENTIA 
 

“How do I set aside time for other people in my life?” 
 

The ALZHEIMER’S AND DEMENTIA CAREGIVERS 
SUPPORT GROUP ~ “Moments to Remember” will meet on 
Monday October 24 at McCormick Assisted Living, 212 
 Iroquois Avenue, Green Bay (2nd Floor), We have elevators! 
 

We meet the fourth Monday of the month  
from 4:30 PM - 5:45 PM. 

 
Bev Bartlett & Donna Pasternak are the co-facilitators, if you 

have questions, please call: 437-0883. 
 

Refreshments will be served. 
 

WE WOULD LOVE FOR YOU TO JOIN US! 
 

 
 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT MEETING 
 

Nativity Parish will be holding a meeting either Monday,  
October 24 at 5:00 PM or Tuesday, October 25 at 5:00 PM to 
discuss our Mission Statement. Our goal is to hear ideas and  
suggestions while examining our Mission Statement and to come 
to a revision agreement. 
 

Parishioners and Ministries are all welcome! 
 

Please contact Bobbie at the Parish Office at 499-5156 for more 
information and if you would be interested in attending. A  
confirmation of the date and time will be determined prior to 
Monday. 
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REPORTING SEXUAL ABUSE 
 

 
If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 

of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator, 
Diocese of Green Bay 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 
YOU MATTER TO US — 

THERE IS HOPE! 
 
 
 

Crisis Center Pregnancy Hotline 
      436-8888          433-9955 

 

BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s Baptism after they 
have completed a two-part preparation program. Call 
the Parish Office at least 60 days before Baptism for 
interview and preparation session. 
 

BAPTISM DATES  
2016: November 13, December 18 
2017: January 15, February 19. April 23, May 14 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
(Following 8:30 AM Mass—See dates listed below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament 
for those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

2016 ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES 
October 30 

 

RCIA—RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION  
FOR ADULTS 

Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you 
or someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) or email 
natwe@nativityparish.com. 
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